Manzano QOil Corporation P.O. Box 2107
Roswell, New Mexico 88202-2107
(505) 623-1996

September 28, 1990

0il Conservation Division
P.0. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88240

Attn: Jerry Sexton

Re: Lowe A #1-M
Section 25-13S-37E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Sexton:

Enclosed are three copies of form C-103 for the captioned well which show the
information you requested.

As 1 mentioned on the phone, subsequent to the time this well was spud, Manzano's
lease expired. A new lease was purchased effective 4-90 and the plans are for
Manzano to begin work on this well in mid-December, 1990.

If you have any questions or find that you need more material regarding this
well, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.
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